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Suzannah Stanley; Bill Bezio; Krawczuk, Dana L.; Julia Miller
(Julia.MiIIer@Iamresearch.com); Nonamaker, Danielle; 'TUX Progra
Research Corporation (NEW 11155 SW Leveton))'

IMP 24-0001 Clarification re: TDC Chapter 73C

m Group Email (Lam

ted to parking standards. The applicant’s request for the
73C that were in effect on July 8, 2024, which isthe

date this application was submitted.

Please let me know if you need any further clarification.

Thank you,



